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Tallinn, 30 November2017

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to the Meeting of the Secretaries General of the European Union
Parliaments, which will be held in Tallinn as part of the parliamentary dimension of the Estonian Presidency
of the Council of the European Union.

The Meeting will take place on Monday, 29 January 201 8 at the Riigikogu, preceded by a welcome dinner
on the evening of Sunday, 28 January 2018.

At the Meeting we will discuss the programme of the Conference of Speakers of the EU Parliaments and
IPEX related issues. In the Thematic Session we will exchange views on the organisation of debates in
the parliaments on the future of the EU and discuss the use of new technologies in parliamentary work.

Please find attached the draft programme of the Meeting, as well as the practical information concerning
the registration, accommodation, and other relevant details. Please kindly take note of the registration
deadlines.

I look forward to welcoming you in Tallinn.

Yours sincerely,

Peep Jahilo
Secretary Gei of the Riigikogu




